
Memorandum 

 

1/17/2017 

 

To: Fred Abadi Ph.D., Board of Public Works 

From: Bob Foxx 

Re: Used, Class 8, Tandem Axle Tractor 

 

 After reviewing the bids for the Used, Class 8 Tandem Axle Tractor I would recommend that we accept the 
low bid of JX Peterbilt. for $41,900.00. We received bids from three truck dealers with multiple trucks, this truck 
meets the specifications.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Bob Foxx 

 


